
Studio 3-D  Newsletter –  
December & January 

Wishing you a Happy & Healthy  2020!!! 
 

RECITAL: There are 3 different recitals. Assigned recitals have been made & are posted at the 
studio.  The Recital drafts will also be emailed for you to look over, please watch for them. 
PLEASE CHECK and let Debbie know if you have questions. 
 
Something NEW: Instead of making the recital order right away, I placed the classes in order of age 
so you can find your child(ren) easier and know what recital they are in. 
Class Day/ Time/Teacher is listed also. 
*NOTE: Some classes have been split so be sure to look at ALL of the recitals for your child’s name. 
CLASSES ARE NOT IN ORDER OF PERFORMING.  In February, I will place the classes in order of 
when they perform on stage. The younger dancers will go in the first half of the recital. 

 
COSTUME PERMISSION SLIPS: The Permission Slip is included in this email – please see 
attachment. 
It is due Friday, February 7. Costume will NOT be ordered without it. 
PLEASE let Debbie know IMMEDIATELY if your child WILL NOT be participating in the recital- it is 
VERY IMPORTANT for teachers to know this for choreographing. They will still learn the dance and be 
placed, but it will not impact the overall dance. 
*Recital dances will be starting soon so please make sure your dancer  
is prepared: hair up, shoes, dance wear and great attendance!  
You are welcome to video class if you miss because of illness.  

 
RECITAL  2020     “Dancing Between the Lines” 
Recital #1 
Dress Rehearsal:  Saturday, March 14  9:00-11:30     
Recitals: Friday, April 17 @ 6:00 & Saturday, April 18 @ 1:00 
Recital #2 
Dress Rehearsal: Saturday, March 14 12:00-2:30 
Recitals: Friday, April 24 @ 6:00 & Saturday, April 25 @ 1:00 
Recital #3 
Dress Rehearsal: Saturday, March 14 2:30-5:00 
Recitals: Saturday, April 25 @ 6:00 & Sunday, April 26 @ 1:00 
Recital Location: Lake Mills High School Auditorium  
 
BAD WEATHER 
If weather is questionable, please call the studio to find out if classes are canceled. Cancelation does 
NOT always coincide with school closings because by the afternoon the weather/roads may be fine.  
There will be an email sent and a message on the answering machine by 3:00 p.m. if classes are 
canceled.  You will not be notified individually unless conditions deteriorate, you will receive a call 
one hour before your class in this situation.  Only the Wednesday & Friday morning  classes will 
be canceled if Lake Mills PUBLIC  schools are delayed or closed.     (608) 764 – 8069 

3-D  Calendar: Date Reminder                                                                                                    
*Dress Rehearsal: March 14                                                                                                       
*Spring Break:  Monday, March 23 through Friday, March 27 

                        Until February… 


